
 
Dear Colleagues,  
We hope you are doing well and you had a great start of the new year! 
I am Mr.Mahsutali Kurbanov, responsible staff for collaboration in Erasmus+ project at the 
Department of International Cooperation at Namangan State University (Uzbekistan).  I am 
kindly writing to you to consider the possibility of involving our university in the new call 2022 
cycle which you might be planning in applying for  Erasmus+ Credit Mobility Projects, 
Capacity Building Projects or Internship Opportunities.  
 
Namangan State University is considered one of the largest and prestigious higher 
educational institutions in Uzbekistan. Currently exists 52 bachelor degree programs, 26 
master degree specialists, 24 PhD specialized fields at the university. The forms of education 
consist of full-time (day), full-time (evening), part-time and distance. Total number of students 
is over 27000 while about over 1100 teaching staff are engaged in teaching activities.       
 
To make the application process easier,  I have attached a brief brochure about our university 
in English.  
At your request, I can send you necessary information, or you may pursue at our website 
at www.namdu.uz  
 
We would appreciate your willingness to cooperate with us. If there is any collaboration 
opportunity, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Mahsutali Kurbanov 
 
Erasmus+ responsible staff 
International Cooperation Department 
Namangan State University 
Uzbekistan 
email: uzb2001@gmail.com 
xalqaro@namdu.uz 
web page: www.namdu.uz 
Tel/fax: +998692288521 
Mobile: +998907400192 
address:  
316, Uychi street, Namangan city, 160100 
UZBEKISTAN 
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